
DE 142-S7

From: kenneth dolkart [mailto:kenneth.dolkart@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 8:23 AM
To: I-lowland, Debra
Subject: Net Metering

Dear Ms. Howland - Thanks for your service on the PUC. As a concerned NH citizen, it is clear that there
are efforts in the State House to provide pressure on the PUC to disincentivize solar use and ignore the
findings of the PUC and science. Thank you for your efforts in recommending best practices in energy
resources for our state Ken Dolkart


